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02/11/2019 

Amy Greenwood 
Manager 
Vital Health Pharmacy 
20 Terrence Avenue  
North Melbourne, VIC 3051 

Dear Amy Greenwood: 

Re: Naturopath Position 

I am writing to express my interest in the position of Naturopath for Vital Health 
Pharmacy, as advertised on the Endeavour Job Board.  

I am a fully qualified naturopath registered with NHAA. I completed my studies at 
Endeavour College of Natural Therapies last year.  

For the duration of my studies, I have been working at the health food store Five 
Seeds. Since qualifying, I have conducted naturopathic consults in store, created 
individually tailored herbal formulas and treatment programs, and have continued 
to advise customers on the full range of vitamins and nutritional supplements. The 
majority of our customers return for follow up consultations, ongoing advice and 
supplement purchases.  

As part of my degree, I have undertaken 640 hours of practical experience at the 
Wellnation student clinic. Additionally, I have been receiving mentoring from the 
respected naturopath Tony Wilson for the past year in order to develop my clinical 
training. I have found this to be invaluable and have further enhanced my 
knowledge in the area of reproductive health.  

I am passionate about natural therapies and helping people to achieve the best 
health outcomes possible. In order to continually better my practice, I keep up to 
date with the latest naturopathic research by reading naturopathic journals and 
attending industry conferences. I am competent at considering, flagging and 
researching drug-herb interactions which is crucial for patient safety.  

Just as important, I am a confident communicator who loves to build rapport and 
collaborate with both colleagues and clients. I enjoy being part of a team, and I 
would love the opportunity to bring my passion and naturopathic expertise to Vital 
Health Pharmacy.  

My resume is attached, and I look forward to being able to discuss the position 
with you further.  

Sincerely,  

Rosie Watts 


